
PUBLIC NOTICE

The Madbury Planning Board will consider a Lot Line Adjustment Application under the
Ordinances and Regulations of the Town of Madbury on:

Wednesday, April 4,2012 at 7:00 F.ffi.
Madbury Town Hall, 13 Town Hall Road

The application is for a lot line adjustment for Map 9, lots 72A and 35 on perkins Road,
Madbury. The owners of record are William H. Shaheen and C. Jeanne Shaheen of 73 perkins
Road, Madbury.

If the application is found complete and meets the standards of the regulations, it will be
accepted for consideration and a Public Hearing on the matter will imniediately follow.
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Tarah Beaupre ---_/
Planning Board Secretary


